
ECO COMMITTEE PRE-LOVED CHRISTMAS JUMPER 

SALE 

Please leave any unwanted Christmas Jumpers or Tops 

(Adult\Child) into School after 20 November  

(washed & ready to wear) 

 for our Pop-up shop open at Woods PS on 

 Wednesday 29 November 2023 from 2pm – 3.30pm 

 

 All proceeds go towards ICT Equipment 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 


